
School Council Update                     October 2023 

 

Since the last Governor update, we have held … 

Fruit Week: 

In May, we held our fifth annual Fruit Week. The School Council members met to 
make posters and to explore different fruits. Parents and carers attended ‘Family 
Fruit Morning’ and enjoyed sharing fruit together. 

 

Pupil Voice and School Dinners: 

In June, as part of retaining our ‘Healthy Schools’ status, we wanted to ensure that 
our pupils were able to make choices, and to express their preferences, regarding 
their school dinners and other food related activities at school. 

 

 

School Council Elections: 

We held our School Council elections on 6 October. One pupil from each class 
posted their nomination form into the ballot box, borrowed from Kirklees Council 
Electoral Services. 

 

 



 

Cauliflower Cards Fundraising: 

We are currently taking part in the Cauliflower Christmas Card Project for 
the sixth year running. Pupils have created artwork in class, which can be ordered by 
parents and carers, as cards, mugs or spiral notebooks, in time for Christmas. This is 
our main fundraising event, and we usually raise around £120, which we spend on 
School Council projects throughout the year, such as prizes for the Christmas parties, 
and purchasing fruit during our annual ‘Fruit Week’. 

 

Kiersti Dickinson, October 2023 

 

 


